
NOTICE OF ABOUT ANTI-PROLIFERATION OF NEW CORONA VIRUS 

TO :CUSTOMERS 

Thank you for using KAMPUFERRY. 

In order to Anti-proliferation of corona virus and ensure the safety of our passengers,  

we will respond for the time being as below: 

A passenger who meet any of the following conditions, the passengers are restricted 

to enter KOREA by Japanese and Korean immigration agencies.  

① A passenger with a Chinese passport issued in Hubei Province and 

Zhejiang Province in CHINA 

② A Passenger had stay in CHINA（include HONGKONG/MACAU） in the 

last 14days. 

③ The Passengers and Crews who were on board at Cruise Ship 

“DIAMOND PRINCESS”.   

   2. Please be sure to wear a mask during on board. 

   3. Please be sure to frequently use hand sanitizer gel at the information desk on 

board. 

4. If you have fever and suspected infection during the voyage, 

     ① we will isolate you from other passengers. 

    ② you must undergo a medical examination as deemed necessary by the 

quarantine authorities after disembarkation. 

5. When you check-in, we will measure the temperature of the passengers. If you 

have a fever over 37.5 degrees, we may refuse to board our ferries. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding. 
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